Book and a Bite Information
Hello Parents!  
Wow!  I am so excited!  We have a lot of interest in the Book and a Bite this year!  We are setting up the Book and a Bite program, so please read this page for information for new and returning parents.

New Parents:

If this is your first year as a Northwoods parent, Welcome!  Book and a Bite is a very popular lunchtime reading program.  
During your child’s scheduled lunchtime (12:15 to 12:45pm), you can volunteer to take a small group of children (4-5, including your child) to the cafeteria to get their lunches, return to the classroom, and read to the children for 25-30 minutes while they eat.  Books are obtained from the school library (media center) or the classroom teacher will provide books for you to read.  (5 minutes is added before for so that you can gather your book-and-a-bite children and take them to get their lunch ahead of our class, and typically 5 to 10 minutes after since I will be bringing the whole class back and stopping by the restroom on the way.  You have the option to clean up after the children and bring them to me in transit.)
All volunteers for Book and a Bite need to get security clearance before participating in the program.  Computers are set up in the school (media center is most available) to assist you in this.  Please ask if you need more information on volunteer registration.

Returning Parents:  

If you have participated in Book and a Bite in previous years, thank you!  If you weren’t able to, please read the information for the new parents above and consider signing up this year.  If you received clearance last year, you will need to re-register in order to re-activate your volunteer status.  This will not require a new background check.  That will only be required if you increase your level of clearance.

All Parents:

If you are interested in participating, please fill out the information on the attached sheet and return it in your child’s Notes Home Folder or send me an e-mail.  We will contact you with your proposed schedule once you are cleared for volunteering.  I am hoping to get this started as soon as I can.  Feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the program.
Thank you!

Sharon Stingley

sstingley@wcpss.net
school number:  919-460-3491
